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Measure Description: 
Appropriates $500,000 General Fund to the Criminal Justice Commission. Funds will be granted to Oregon 
counties for establishment and support of veterans’ courts.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Department of Veterans' Affairs (ODVA), Counties, Criminal Justice Commission (CJC) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Veterans and Emergency Preparedness to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure replaces the original bill language and appropriates $500,000 to the Criminal Justice Commission. 
Funds will be used to establish and support veterans’ courts through competitive grants to Oregon counties. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Department of Veterans’ Affairs, Counties, and the 
Criminal Justice Commission.   
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


